
In October, we’ll be announcing our Lead Supporters in our main campaign announcement article. 

This will have prominent visibility on the National Numeracy homepage.

We will display your logo alongside your organisation’s statement of support. Your logo can link to
your chosen webpage and organisations will be listed in alphabetical order. 

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING NUMBER CONFIDENCE WEEK 2023

As a Lead Supporter of the campaign, we’ll recognise your organisation’s support across our
channels and relevant campaign content. Below are examples of where and how we’ll do this.

MAIN CAMPAIGN ANNOUNCEMENT – WEBSITE

Example:

Your logo here

Your text here
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Number Confidence Week
RECOGNISING YOUR SUPPORT

logo

text



PARTNERSHIPS ANNOUNCEMENT – SOCIAL MEDIA

We’ll also announce your support of the campaign on our social media channels.

All organisations that are confirmed as Lead Supporters by Friday 18 October will be included in
this announcement. 

Where possible, your logo will be included in the post and your chosen social media channel will be
tagged. 

Example:
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Graphics to announce support on your own channels will be provided and sent to you as part of
your Campaign Toolkit. Feel free to use these at any time. We will amplify and share posts we are
tagged in.



NUMBER CONFIDENCE WEEK WEBPAGE

All Lead Supporters will be recognised on our main campaign webpage. This will include your
organisation’s logo and a link to find out more about your support of National Numeracy.

Example:

Your logo here

Link to 
your website

Click through to 
our main announcement article
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CAMPAIGN IMPACT REPORT

Following the campaign, all Lead Supporters will be recognised in our Impact Report. This report is
widely disseminated across business, government and community stakeholders. It is also
permanently hosted on the National Numeracy website.

Example:

Your logo here
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logo


